
 

Any questions please call us at (989)775-4508 

Or you can email the library staff at: 

LDisel@sagchip.org, KCondon@sagchip.org 

A Library Community Challenge 

In celebration of National Reading Month,            

March Minutes is back and the Tribal Libraries are 

challenging EVERYONE in the community to help 

us beat our last record of 84,041 minutes. Step up 

to the challenge by picking up a reading log at one 

of your Tribal Libraries, and start reading today!  
 

Each participant will be entered to win a prize. The more 

you read, the more chances you’ll have to win! 

Everyone is welcome to join!! 

March 1st—March 31st 


